
       

             

         

         

         

             

           

             

            

                 

         

         

              

             
     

 

           
         

         
   

       
 

 
 

 

      

West Hill 
Autumn 2015


Let’s 

www.wandsworth.gov.uk/letstalk 

Linden Lodge
School, 
61 PrincesWay, SW19 6JB 

Tuesday, 20 October

from 7.30pm. 
The council wants to know what you think 

about life in West Hill ward. 

Whether it's services like
recycling, street 

cleaning, parking, educ
ation and housing wher

e 

the council has a direct
responsibility – or other 

areas like policing, publ
ic transport and the 

NHS – wewant to make
sure that we 

understand your prioriti
es for your community. 

The meeting will be cha
ired by the leader of the 

council Ravi Govindia. Y
our three ward 

councillors Nick Cuff, M
alcolm Grimston and 

Andy Peterkin will also be present a
long with 

leader of the opposition
, Rex Osborn and senior 

managers from the main 

council services. 

If you are unable to attend the 
meeting, you can still submit 
your questions to the council 
via the website 
www.wandsworth.gov.uk/letstalk. 

Contact your local councillor: 
Nick Cuff 
ncuff@wandsworth.gov.uk 

Malcolm Grimston 
mgrimston@wandsworth.gov.uk 

Andy Peterkin 
apeterkin@wandsworth.gov.uk 

Ravi Govindia Council Leader 
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Your ward councillor report 

If you have questions 
about this leaflet or 
require a large print 
version please call 
(020) 8871 7520. 

Do you have a disability? If you have 
and require special arrangements to 
attend, e.g. a signer or provision of a 
loop system, please telephone Gareth 
Jones on (020) 8871 7520 in advance of 
the meeting. 

Street upgrades There is welcome new
s 

that parts of Wimbledon Park Road, 

Replingham Road and Augustus Roa
d are 

to be improved and that
concerns about 

poor quality paving and
the look and feel of 

the area around the tub
e station are to be 

addressed. If you come
across any broken 

or defective paving or h
ave ideas for 

improvements please le
t us know. 

New shops and homes A scheme to 

replace the rundown sh
opping parade in 

Beaumont Road with sm
art new retail units 

with flats above has now
been approved. 

This will provide residen
ts with a number of 

small neighbourhood sh
ops plus a larger 

supermarket­style outle
t. The council is 

working to reach a com
pensation 

agreement with the exis
ting businesses 

and hopes to start work
on the new 

development next autum
n. 

A simple change In response to a 300­

name petition, a yellow
line has been 

added to the Augustus
Road end of 

Beaumont Road which
has made traffic 

movement much easier
. 

One way system redesign Work is 

continuing on Transport
for London’s plans 

to revamp theWandsworth one­way 

system. The changes w
ill make large areas 

of the town centre more
pedestrian­

friendly and could deter
some of the ‘rat 

running’ that affects thi
s part of the 

borough. Ward councillors will be k
eeping 

a close eye on developm
ents to ensure 

local residents and bus
inesses feel the 

benefit. 

Community cash The council currently
has 

a pot of nearly £500,000
for community 

projects that improve th
e borough. If you 

have good ideas to mak
eWest Hill ward an 

even better place to live
and work please 

get in touch with your lo
cal councillors. 

Planning update The rebuilding of Rona
ld 

Ross School to include
the addition of new 

accommodation for Gre
enmead Special 

School on the Beaumon
t Road/ 

Castlecombe Drive site
is now underway. 

And work is also expec
ted to start soon on 

the new housing development a
t the 

former St John Bosco s
ite in PrincesWay. 
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